
 
 
 
 

SEYMOUR	ASSEMBLY	OF	GOD 
PASTOR	DAVID	RINCK		-	331-333-2269 

PASTOR@SEYMOURAG.COM 

CONNECTING PEOPLE TO CHRIST & TO ONE ANOTHER 

Welcome Guests 

We hope you feel right at 
home as we worship 
together today.  We would 
like to  get to know you! 
Would you please fill out a 
Connection Card and place 
it in the offering plate. 

Thank you! 

November 17, 2024  
 
Sunday Schedule: 
7:00 am - Prayer 
9:00 am - Sunday School 
10:00 am - Worship Service 
            

 
             

Kid’s Church - Half Service 
Nursery Care - Full Service 

 
THIS WEEK:   

 

Wednesday 6:15 pm     Youth Group @ Church  
        “Stepping Out” 

COMING UP: 
12/1/2024 
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL 
Sunday School will not be held 
due to the Thanksgiving Holi-
day weekend. 
 
12/12/2024 
Mark your calendars for our 
Ladies Christmas Tea on 
Thursday December  12th. Invi-
tations available today after 
service! Take extras to invite 
your family and friends! 
 
 
THE SALVATION ARMY has 
sign ups open for Bell Ringing! 
They are looking for Bell Ring-
ers in Seymour, Black Creek 
and Hortonville. To register, go 
online to registertoring.com, 
or call the office at 920-984-
9305. 
 
 

Giving: 
There are various ways to keep 
up with your tithes and offer-
ings. Please feel free to mail a 
check to church or you can do-
nate online using the QR code 
below. 

 
Giving to  

Seymour AG is 
this easy! 

 

Missionary Updates: 
Brandon & Rachel Powell are 
praising God for an amazing 
opportunity to disciple boys 
from the youth prison each 
week. A dozen incarcerated 
boys have already come to Je-
sus through their weekly bible 
studies! They ask for prayer as 
they will be launching a new 
kid’s club project this month to 
reach children of the redlight 
district. They also need prayer 
for wisdom and direction re-
garding legal documents for 
the internal church.  
 
Gloria Biffert’s students have 
worked so hard for the past 
three months taking their final 
classes and writing their final 
project and they are graduat-
ing on November 16th. Thank 
you for your prayers! Please 
continue to pray for them as 
they will return to their home 
countries and use what they 
have learned in their ministries 
and communities.  

This weeks Nursery volunteers: 
Laureen Hunter & Lilly Baxter 
 
Next Sunday’s Nursery: Jenni 
Becher & Emily Becher 


